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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Congratulations, you child has been successful in gaining a place on the King’s Park Ski trip 2024. We are thrilled by the 
overwhelming response to the King’s Park Secondary Ski Trip to Italy, with 60 enthusiastic pupils expressing their interest. 
It promises to be an exciting adventure for all involved. The trip details have been confirmed and attached to this letter.  

At this stage, we limited the number of pupils who can attend the trip to 40. This is to ensure that the group is 
manageable; the group will be accompanied by 5 members of staff.  

To secure your child's place on this thrilling excursion, we kindly request an initial payment of £100 to be made through 
the school's ParentPay system. This deposit will contribute towards the necessary arrangements to make this experience 
unforgettable for your child. Please submit the deposit at your earliest convenience. The deadline for payment is by the 
end of the day on Friday, 29th February. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to us.  

The total cost of the trip is £1000 and final payment will need to be made 10 weeks before the excursion date. We ask 
that all funds be paid by Friday 4th October. If you withdraw from the trip, deposits can only be refunded if someone from 
our reserve list takes the space.  

Payments for the trip should be made exclusively through ParentPay. Families are welcome to pay in multiple instalments, 
provided they meet the designated milestones: 

 £100 deposit to be paid by Thursday 7th March 
 £300 total to be paid by Thursday 26th April 
 £600 to be paid by Thursday 20th June 
 £800 to be paid by Thursday 29th August 
 £1000 to be paid by Friday 4th October 

We have also setup a website for the trip which will hopefully keep our community informed and answer any questions 
that parents, carers or pupils may have. The content of this site will change regularly so please check it often. 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/gc/skikpss/ 

Your support is greatly appreciated, and we look forward to providing your child with an enriching and memorable skiing 
experience. If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me on the email address provided below. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

David Jack 

 
Faculty Head of Business & Computing 
King’s Park Secondary School 
Gw15JackDavid@Glow.sch.uk 


